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NEW CLUBHOUSE FOR NARELLAN JETS JUNIOR RUGBY LEAGUE FOOTBALL CLUB  
 
Construction of a new clubhouse for the Narellan Jets Junior Rugby League Football Club is now complete 
and ready for the community to enjoy.     
 
Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said the new clubhouse, delivered on schedule, will provide a range 
of benefits to current and future users of this facility at Narellan Park. 
 
‘I am delighted that the Narellan Jets can now enjoy the new clubhouse with much-needed meeting space 
and additional shelter under a covered veranda area.’ 
 
‘The project was funded through $200,000 from the Federal Government’s Community Development Grants 
Program and an allocation of $47,000 from Council’s Capital Works Program. The project was within budget 
and the savings made will go towards assisting the club with the internal fit out of the new facility.’ 
 
‘It is essential that Council invests in these types of projects to ensure that current and future residents of the 
Camden LGA have access to a range of quality sporting facilities.’ 
 
‘I would like to thank the Federal Member for Macarthur, Mr Russell Matheson for his assistance with the 
funding for this project. This project demonstrates that Council is working closely with the community and 
other levels of government to ensure the best outcomes for our ratepayers.’ Cr Symkowiak said. 
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